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C./06
SALES SIGNS
Carlisle City Council calls upon the Executive to write to the Secretary of State for Communities and Local Government (Ruth Kelly), the Local Guild of Retailers, the Chamber of Commerce and the City Centre Management Group in regard to the large obtrusive and unsightly sales signs that appear in shop windows in all areas of the City Centre Conservation Area and beyond.

The City Council asks the Executive to remind the above Groups that there is already legislation that should be complied with in the form of the Town and Country Planning (Control of Advertisements) Regulation 1992 Class 5 which gives deemed consent.

The City Council calls for the Secretary of State to introduce a change in planning regulations that would restrict the size of such posters and put an end to this practice.







